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quarterly business meeting


On Wednesday, October 19, Pine Street Baptist 
Church will enter into a quarterly business meeting 

in the Fellowship Hall.

Halloween outreach on October 31. 
If you would like to make a donation 
of candy, a donation box will be 
located in the foyer on the second 
floor outside of the sanctuary. If you 
wo u l d l i k e t o p a r t i c i p a te i n 
Halloween outreach this year, please 
see Philip Turner.

Halloween

Candy Needed

Joint Sunday School Lessons


Please join us for a monthly, multigenerational 
Sunday school class on Matthew 25 that will be led 
by Lindsey Hershner. Together we will study three 
parables of Jesus. All ages from youth to adult are 

invited. Join us on the following dates in the 
fellowship hall at 10:00 a.m. Feel free to arrive at 

9:30 a.m. if you would like to catch up with 
participants before the study begins.


October 9

The Parable of the Wedding Guests


November 13

The Parable of the Bags of Gold


December 4

The Parable of the Sheep and Goats


All supplies will be provided. We look forward to this 
opportunity to learn from each other.
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HAPPY ANNIVERSARY

This month we celebrate Marie Johnstone’s thirty-one years of loving 
and dedicated service at PSBC. The church wishes Marie a very happy 

anniversary, and we express our gratitude for her years of service.

NEW ADDRESS


Hannah Turner

407 Kinsey Street

Raleigh, NC 27603

Thank you to everyone who 
contributed to the OHBC 

School Supply Drive. With your 
help, and the help of others, we 

were able to assist 53 students 
with needed backpacks and 
supplies to start off the new 
school year in a positive way.
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The Oregon Hill Baptist Center

CHRISTMAS STORE


Friday and Saturday, December 2-3, 2022


Oregon Hill Baptist Center

400 S. Pine Street


Richmond, VA 23220

The Oregon Hill Center is asking groups or individuals to help make a child’s wish come 
true by purchasing items from their wish list.


If you are interested in helping to make this Christmas a “Merry One” for children, then:


	 Contact Jennifer Turner at 804-648-1353, or jennifer.turner@rbaonline.org, or 		
sign up on the first floor bulletin board before November 6th in order to receive a child’s 
name and wish list.


	 Individuals shop for the child they have been assigned in stores or online. If you 
are uncomfortable shopping, maybe see if someone else would do it for you (other church 
or family member, etc.).


	 Please spend between $50-$75 per child if possible, so that children will get 
approximately the same amounts. If this is too much of a cost, then perhaps partner with a 
friend to sponsor a child.


	 Deliver individual bags with UNWRAPPED gifts for each child with the name 
of the child on their bag to the OHBC on Sunday, November 27th or Monday, 
November 28th.


Contact Jennifer Turner if you have any questions. Thank you.
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If you would like to assist with this event, which will include 
the showing of a movie, snow cones, popcorn, and games for 

children, please contact Philip Turner.
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